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Plymouth Youth Center Arts and Technology High School announced an amendment to its
policy for serving meals to students under the National School Lunch/Breakfast Programs for
the ’09-’10 school year.  All students will be served breakfast and lunch at no charge at the
following site:  PYC 2210 Oliver Ave N. Minneapolis.
      
For additional information please contact:  PYC Arts and Technology High School, Attention:
Chrislee Jacobs,2210 Oliver Ave North, Minneapolis or via phone at (612) 522-6501 or via
e-mail at cjacobs@pcyc-mpls.org

In accordance with the federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, PYC Arts and
Technology High School is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national
origin, sex, age or disability.  To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office
of Civil Rights,1400 Independence Ave., SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800)
795-3272 or (202) 720-6382 (TTY).
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